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On 18 December 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Ms. Loide Amokongo, United 

Nations Population Fund (UNFPA) Namibia Assistant Representative to his 

official residence for an exchange of views and said his farewell. Both 

Ambassador Nishimaki and Ms. Amokongo expressed their gratitude for the 

partnership and confirmed their willingness to continue to maintain and 

develop the cooperative relationship between the Embassy of Japan and UNFPA 

Namiba. 

 

 

(From Left) Ms.Letisia(UNFPA), Ambassador Nishimaki, Ms. Amokongo(Assistant 

Representative of UNFPA), Mr. Yamada (Embassy) 


